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 Diane Dejaeghere OBJEMAIL2015/2263/P 16/05/2015  10:52:24 I object to this planning application on the following grounds:

1. The proposed staircase will obscure the narrow passageway between number 22 and 20. There will 

be a significant loss of daylight in what is already a fairly dark space. 

2. We are in a conservation area. As the plans show, the large proposed staircase will be visible not 

only from our house (number 20) but also from the street. It will considerably "uglify" number 22 and 

by extension, that part of the street. Dartmouth Park Avenue and the surrounding streets have hundreds 

of houses as high as (or higher than) number 22. None have a large fire escape staircase stuck to the 

side and it is not a trend that should be started at number 22. 

3. Unless something escapes me, I can't see a need for the proposed fire escape. As I said above, 

hundreds of Dartmouth Park residents live in similar buildings without one.
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